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Commuting Not What You Expected? 
 Thinking About Living in Traditional Housing? 

 
If you answered yes, here is what you need to know and do for campus 
accommodations.  In order to be considered for on campus 
accommodations, you must complete the online application.  Before 
you get started, please visit the Office of Residence Life (ORL) page on 
Bowie State’s website and read the information about our on campus 
housing.  ORL does not and cannot guarantee housing 
accommodations for anyone.  The application will available 
beginning April 18, 2017.  You must comply with the following 
requirements before submitting the online application. 

 

Application Requirements: 
√  Enrolled in Fall 2017 classes, and 
√  Financially clear with the University, and 
√  Pay the $200.00 room non-refundable room 
     deposit; and  
√  Have no judicial sanction(s) prohibiting 
     applicant from residing on campus. 
 

If you have not met all of the requirements 
you will not be able to access the application.  

If you have met all of the above requirements, 
you may submit an online application.    
 

Payments 
 

All Payments must be made with the Office of Student Accounts.  You can contact them at 301-860-3495 to 
pay by phone or you may send a check or money order by mail to their office.  If your deposit is received on or 
after April 18th, you have just enrolled in Fall 2017 classes on or after that date, please wait 24 business hours 
to log into the application. After 24 business hours you can access the application @ 
http://cbord01.campus.bowiestate.edu/WebPatron/Login.asp?TargetPage=Default.asp or go 
to the BSU website, www.bowiestate.edu, click the Campus Life link, then the Office of Residence Life 
link and finally the Housing Application link.  Please be advised ORL does not and cannot 
guarantee housing accommodations for anyone. 
 
Once you have enrolled in classes, paid your deposit and filled out the application, you are done.  
ORL will contact you via email concerning your housing status.   

 

Hall/Room Assignments 
 

ORL will begin the assignment process July 7, 2107 for Spring 2017 
commuter students and re-admit students. This process will continue 
through the second week of the semester AS SPACE ALLOWS.  
Applications for students who resided in CMRC for the Spring 2017 will not 
be reviewed until Mid-August, if space permits. As space allows, 
assignments will only be made for students who are enrolled in classes for 
the Fall 2017 semester and financially cleared with the University.  ORL 
will contact you by email if you receive an assignment.  
 
If you have any questions regarding housing, please contact ORL at the 
telephone number and/or email address listed in this newsletter.   
 
Please Note: If you apply to live in CMRC and receive an 
assignment you must cancel your application for traditional 
housing.  Students cannot have a lease and a contract 

simultaneously. 
 

Contact Us 
 

Alex Haley Residential Complex Room 160 
 

Phone: 301-860-5000 
Fax: 301-860-4253 

 
Email: housing@bowiestate.edu 
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